
25 January 2000

Chief, Equipment Authorization Branch
Federal Communications Commission
P. O. Box 358315
Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5315

RE: Application for Class II Permissive Change
FCC ID: E675JS0035
GRANT DATE: 07 May 1999

Dear Sir/Madam:

Transmitted herewith, on behalf of Powerwave Technologies, is the application (FCC Form
731) for a Class II Permissive Change for the Multi-channel Power Amplifier, Model
MCA9129-120. The original model number was MCA9129-90. Enclosed is a Mastercard
payment of $45.00.

The only change is the output power from 100W standalone to 120W standalone. No changes
have been made to the RF circuitry. The equipment was tested to the higher power output.
Enclosed is the test report for Parts 2 and 22.

Please note that TÜV Product Service is the authorized agent for Powerwave Technologies.
Direct all communications and send the grant to TÜV Product Service.

If you have any technical questions concerning this application, please contact me by email at
mwashington@tuvps.com or non-technical questions to Judy Evans: jevans@tuvps.com or by
phone 858 546 3999.

Sincerely,

Mary Washington
EMC Engineer


